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Medical Office Room Changes 

Dr. Kramer, Francis Audiology and Dr. Amanda Cassidy will continue to hold appointments 

while the lower level is closed. They have been relocated to the Business Office/Marketing Suite 

(on the lower level) across from Dave Capan’s office. Signs are posted in this area.  
 

Genesis Medical Group has been relocated to Personal Care room #389. Please continue to call 

ext. 8480 if you would like to make an appointment with one of the Dr.’s. Please remember that 

they are not accepting walk-ins. Residents will only be seen if an appointment is scheduled. 
 

Fitness Center 

Bill Burtner and Gavin Hohn are temporarily located in the Cranberry Lake Fitness Center. A few 

stepper machines were moved into this area today. They are planning to resume regularly 

scheduled appointments next week. You will be contacted by one of them with more information. 

The Fitness Center phones are automatically being forwarded to the Cranberry Lake Fitness 

Center. If you need to speak to Bill or Gavin, call ext. 8543. Please do not call ext. 8663, because 

you will get connected to Mine Safety (MSA). 
 

Swimming Reimbursement 

Sherwood Oaks will credit any Rose E. Schneider YMCA charges to your monthly statement for 

residents who pay to swim there during the lower level closure. Please give your per visit 

receipt(s) to Tabby Alford.  
 

New Breakfast Hours During PC Renovation 

Breakfast in the Café will open at 7:45 a.m. during the Personal Care renovation. If you have any 

questions, please contact Beverly Puglia at ext. 8495. 
 

Meal Carry-Over Credits 

Meal carry-over credits are not counted in the computer system used in the Main Dining Room 

and Café that servers use when scanning your meal cards.  These systems are not designed to track 

meal carry-over credits as most facilities/CCRCs do not offer this feature.  We thought it was 

important to continue to offer meal carry-over credits for those residents utilizing the meal a day 

program; so, we have the billing department track these credits. If you would like to know how 

many carry-overs you have, you may look at the bottom of your monthly statement or call Kathy 

Vacca at ext. 8466. 
 

December Birthday Celebration 

Put on your favorite holiday sweater and join us on Wednesday, December 11 for a Winter 

Wonderland birthday theme. We highly recommend making a reservation if you plan to eat dinner 

in the Main Dining Room this evening. Reservations can be made by calling ext. 8234.  

 


